
From: Mark
Sent: 11/16/2015 1:33:40 PM
To: Haley, Nikki
Cc: 
Subject: Syrian Refugees

Governor,

I previously emailed you about not letting refugees come to SC.
Since then the major incident in Paris with truth coming out about the
so called refugees being involved.   I tried to respond to your Policy
Advisor as he responded for you, but the email would not go through.
In short, his information is wrong.   A copy of his response is below.
It is false to believe the refugees will be vetted and will not cause
your citizen problems.  The FBI Director stated in a congressional
hearing that there is no way that amount of refugees could be properly
cleared.   A copy of the email I tried to send to Mr. Glaccum is below
as well.  Please follow the leads of Arkansas, Indiana, Louisiana,
Michigan, Alabama, and Texas in refusing to resettle any of these
people.   You need to keep your constituents safe and this will be a
big step towards that.  Thank you Governor Haley.   I hope and pray
you will do the right thing here.

Mr. Glaccum,

You are wrong!   The FBI director testified before congress.

"Last month, mere weeks before the attack in Paris, FBI director James
Comey said at a House Committee on Homeland Security hearing that the
federal government does not have the ability to conduct thorough
background checks on all of the 10,000 Syrian refugees that the Obama
administration says will be allowed to come to the U.S."

Here is one of many links...

http://www.allenbwest.com/2015/11/fbi-says-no-way-to-check-refugees-coming-to-us-while-
obama-issues-this-statement/

Please review and speak to the governor about this.  In light of the
information from the Paris terrorist activity she needs to follow the
lead of the Michigan governor and stop all refugee resettlements now.

Thank you as I eagerly await your response.

November 12, 2015

Dear Friend,

Thank you for your recent message to Governor Haley's office regarding
refugee resettlement.  The refugee resettlement program is a federal
program designed to provide comprehensive and uniform provisions for
the effective resettlement and absorption of admitted refugees.
Before entering the United States, refugees receive the highest level
of security screening by both the United States Department of State
and the United States Department of Homeland Security, including



biometric and biographic checks.  In South Carolina the Department of
Social Services administers the federally funded program.  Details on
the services offered, and for how long they are offered, can be found
here.

Thank you again for your message and interest in this issue.

Sincerely,

David M. Glaccum

Policy Advisor

Office of Governor Nikki H. Haley


